
 
 

Executive Summary 
Fayette County Public Schools Board Meeting 

Agenda Item 
 
MEETING: Regular DATE: October 14, 2024 
 
TOPIC:  Approval of Design Development Documents for the Construction of the New 

Elementary School on Greendale Road BG# 24-195 
 
PREPARED BY: Myron Thompson, Chief Operating Officer @ 422-0383 
 
Recommended Action on: 10/28/2024  
     Consent Item 
 
Superintendent Prior Approval: No  
 
Recommendation/Motion: Approve the Design Development Documents for the construction of the 
New Elementary School on Greendale Road.   
 
Background/Rationale: The construction of the New Elementary School on Greendale Road is 
listed as priority 2.a.1. on FCPS's 2021 District Facility Plan (DFP).  
 
The Board is required by 702 KAR 4:160 to indicate acceptance of the design development documents 
represented in the plans prepared by the design consultants Sherman Carter Barnhart Architects. Based 
on the review of these documents by the construction manager (CM) and FCPS staff, the Office of Facility 
Design & Construction recommends approval of these plans. Upon the Board’s approval, these documents 
will be submitted to the KDE District Facilities Branch prior to the preparation of construction documents by 
the design team and CM.   
 
Strategic Priority:   

☒ Student Achievement     ☐ Unity, Belonging & Student Efficacy 

☐ Highly Effective & Culturally Responsive Workforce 

☐ Outreach & Engagement     ☒ Organizational Health & Efficiency 

 
Data Considerations:  District Facility Plan 
 
Policy:  Board Policy 01.1 – General Powers and Duties of Board 
  702 KAR 4:160 
 
Fiscal Impact: N/A 
 
Attachment(s): DD Plans 
 


